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Update from 20th Circuit Court:                                                              September 12, 2017 

Due to Hurricane Irma, the Chief Judge of the 20th Circuit has extended the closure of all 

courthouses through Friday, Sept. 15. The courthouses are expected to reopen on Monday, 

Sept. 18, subject to a further assessment of damages. This includes Lee County, Collier 

County, Charlotte County, Hendry County, and Glades counties. Updates will be provided via 

email, social media and the website (once it is restored) (http://www.ca.cjis20.org/), and 

social media.  
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